
 

 
 
Folks: 
Well we raced as long as we could until the weeds finally  chased us out, but not before we were able to get in 15 high 
quality contests which were enjoyed by all. 
The summer westerly's were in evidence with just enough northerly component to prompt use to set up on the north side 
of the pier, which is only slightly problematic as the floating dock is n the south side. 
It’s more than a fair trade as this orientation has us facing away from the sun.  
Every venue has it’s own personality and I’ve only done a couple that have a better one than this one has. 
Kudos to our intrepid dinghy crew, Steve Sutton et all, and to our fearless score keeper Trish. 
Enjoy. 
Larry Stiles 
  
PS. This is for the locals: As I write this our illustrious state legislature has yet to pass a budget. If they don’t pull this off in 
time the state will go into a “partial shut-down”. 
One of the ramification of this will be the closing of our beloved sailing venue. We don’t know exactly how this will look but 
we’ve decided that if events do go this direction, 
next Sunday’s sailing will take place at Seafarers Memorial Park in Anacortes. Stay tuned. I will keep yawl posted. LS 
 
 


